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To: NRED Administration
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WARNING - This email originated from outside the State of Nevada. Exercise caution when opening attachments
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

I would like to suggest that in the online classes that the students must me sitting down when attending the class.
They should not be allowed to clean their house, walking their dog, feeding or holding animals, and etc. It distracts
others and instructors that then get off topic to address issues.

Also I would recommend that the person needs to be in full view, not just the top of a hat or not in view at all.

The instructor should not have to ask the questions 3 or more times to reach someone as it slows the whole class
down and is really frustrating to the ones that do participate. The monitor should really jump in when the student
does not respond and kick them out.

While I am guessing that most of this is required already, it needs to start to be reinforced.

Thank You

If you know anyone getting ready to sell or buy a home in Las Vegas, North Las Vegas, Henderson or Boulder City,
please give them my contact info. I appreciate any referrals and they will be treated with respect and professionalism
from start to finish!

BEWARE OF WIRE FRAUD!

NEVER WIRE ANY MONEY WITHOUT VERBAL VERIFICATION OF THE REQUEST FROM THE TITLE
COMPANY AND YOUR AGENT. THIS SHOULD INCLUDE A VERBAL VERIFICATION OF THE
ACCOUNT NUMBER, ROUTING NUMBER AND THE BANK NAME. DO NOT TRUST EMAILS WHEN IT
COMES TO WIRING MONEY!!





